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This Week... 
 

In English we have been looking at information 
texts. We have been reading non-fiction books 

and leaflets and have been gathering 
information for our own fact sheets on 
different types of houses which should 

complete this half term’s topic of ‘Home Sweet 
Home’. 

In Maths we have been comparing length, height 
and weight using the words taller, tallest, 

shorter, shortest, heavier and lighter. We have 
also learnt how to use the tip balances and have 

been measuring items in non standard units.  

In phonics we have begun phase 5 and have 
looked at the sounds ay, ou, ie, and ea and the 

tricky words oh, their and people. 
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Next Week.... 
 

In English we will be writing our 
information sheet on houses. In Maths 

we will be looking at odd and even 
numbers and will be sorting shapes. 

 
Dates for your Diary 

Sunday 14th October- 9:30am – 
Harvest Service at St Christopher’s 
Church. 
 
Wednesday 17th October – Bog Eyed 
Jog in school – All children to wear 
pyjamas or dressing gowns and 
footwear suitable for running. Children 
can get changed back into their 
uniform, after their jog, if they would 
like to.  

A BIG Well Done... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

Isla B, Max, Emily, Edward, Alexie, 
Reilly, Freddie, Ruby, Sofia, Lewis, 

William and Harry. 

 

Harvest 

It would be great to see as many 
families as possible at the service at 
9:30am this Sunday 14th. The children 

have been asked to take a non-
perishable item of food to be donated 

to those in need and also a piece of 
fruit. 

 

Certificates and Awards 
 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Oliver 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Humility– 

William 

 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 
newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  


